
 

 

VEDL/Sec./SE/18-19/140 December 15, 2018 
 
BSE Limited    National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers  “Exchange Plaza” 
Dalal Street, Fort   Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai - 400 001   Mumbai – 400 051 

  
Scrip Code: 500295 Scrip Code: VEDL 
 
Dear Sir(s), 
 
Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of Securities and Exchange Board of India 

(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
(‘Listing Regulations’) 

 
We wish to inform that the National Green Tribunal vide its order dated December 15, 
2018 has allowed us to resume operations of our Copper Smelter at Thoothukudi and 
directed the Tamil Nadu Pollution Control Board (TNPCB) to pass fresh order of renewal 
of consent and restoration of electricity supply for our operations within 3 weeks from 
the date of the order. 
 
We will study the order in detail and shall take all the steps required to restart the 
operations as per guidelines given by the Honourable Court.  
  
We have been operating our Smelter with the best-in-class technology adopting best 
practices followed globally and shall continue to do so. 
 
We request you to kindly take the above information on record. We shall keep you 
informed of any further development. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Vedanta Limited 
 
 
 
Prerna Halwasiya 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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